
 

 

	
arc21	Joint	Committee	
 
Notice	of	Conclusion	of	Audit	
 
In accordance with the Local Government (Accounts and Audit) Regulations (Northern 
Ireland) 2015, notice is given that the audit of accounts for the year ended 31 March 
2020 has been concluded by the Local Government Auditor. 
 
Any member of the public may: 
 

(a) inspect and make copies of the Statement of Accounts (or any part of it) 
prepared by the Joint Committee 

(b) inspect and make copies (or any part of it) any report to the Joint Committee, by 
the Local Government Auditor; 

(c) require copies of any such statement or report (or any part thereof) to be 
delivered to him/her on payment of £10.00 for each copy. 

 
The above documents may be inspected at arc21, Belfast Castle, Antrim Road, Belfast, 
BT15 5GR during normal office working hours (Monday to Friday 9.00 am to 4.30 pm)*. 
 
Copies of the accounts may also be obtained from our website: www.arc21.org.uk 
 
 
‘*	Please	note	that	our	offices	are	currently	closed	due	to	the	COVID‐19	restrictions.	In	the	
first	instance	please	email	any	requests	to	info@arc21.org.uk	.	

 
 

 
 
 
Tim Walker 
Acting Chief Executive 
arc21 
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